Mr. Palm
 
As other school year starts, I'm sure you are busy with very important concerns, especially with the new construction.
 
As usual, I would like to request permission to use the gym again for adult basketball.  I would continue to charge a nominal fee to go towards the 8th grade class trip.
 
Please let me know when we could start.  I was thinking a week or two after Labor Day.  We would begin on a weeknight (Thursday), then move to Sunday when the Basketball teams start practice.
 
Thank You
 
Bob 
